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● We welcomed students and staff back into the building for our fourth year! This

school year started with our back to school conference on August 7th for students

to come in and meet their teachers and see their classrooms.

● Staff returned on August 1st with a variety of training including; HR training,

Dates and Due Process, Handle with Care, MDE, and mandatory online training .

● This year our enrollment includes 14 students and 1 student returning from

residential within the month. We have 5 referrals pending file review and

appropriate documentation and availability. We are in the process of scheduling

to meet about 2 students in order to generalize them back to their resident

district.

● Staffing currently we have 2 certified special education teachers, 4 behavior

interventionists, a .6 SEL teacher, .2 School Psych/intern.


